
Notice of Public Hearing 
North Hampton Conservation Commission 

 
A Public Hearing will be convened by the Conservation Commission on Thursday, 
January 17 at 7:00 PM at the North Hampton Town Hall to take public comment on the 
expenditure of funds from the Conservation Commission Capital Reserve to secure an 
easement interest of Conservation land.  
 
The conservation parcel includes approximately 53 acres of historic farmland, commonly 
known as the Gov. Dale estate at Lot 18-38 on Post Road. 
 
Chris G Ganotis 
Chair 
December 31, 2012 


